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14 October 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum 

 

Dear Parents and Year 12 Students, 

 

RE: Last Day for Year 12 Students  

 

Please be advised that to mitigate any further risks of jeopardizing students from attending the 

VCE exams, it was deemed necessary to make today, Thursday 14 October, the last day for Year 

12 onsite classes, instead of tomorrow. Remote classes will continue to run tomorrow, Friday 15 

October, as per the Year 12 calendar. 

 

A courtesy reminder that if your Year 12 child has borrowed a school laptop, they must return it to 

the school on or before the last day of their exams. 

 

We pray to Allah that He grants all students the ultimate success in both worlds and that they 

remain safe and protected along with their families. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

College Administration  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


